

Dear Bim and Pardeep,

12th April 2017

On behalf of us all at Find Your Feet, thank you so much for your incredibly generous donation of £5,000 following our Spring newsletter appeal. You have been a key member of the Find Your Feet family for many years now, and it means to much to us to receive your support again this year – thank you. Your donation will indeed be matched by another of our other kind supporters, meaning it will go even further, and we will certainly pass on your thanks to them.

Your support could make a life changing difference to women like those from Tonahi Nara Village in India (pictured), who are demanding access to live saving medical treatment.

Among our other work, Find Your Feet has helped 8,157 women in rural India over the past three years to access vital government services, including essential health care throughout pregnancy and childbirth.



We couldn't do work like this without your support.

Your generous donation will allow us to continue helping women from some of the poorest, rural families in Asia and Africa. It will enable communities to raise their voice against injustice and demand what they're entitled to, in order to start building a future free from poverty.

We will be hosting a Curry for Change event later in the year, which we look forward to inviting you to, but it would be a pleasure to meet with you in the meantime to introduce myself and thank you in person. I will send you an email in the coming weeks to follow up and see if you'd like to and when a good time might be.

Thank you so much again and I look forward to staying in touch.

Warmest wishes,

Abigail Betts Head of Fundraising

abigail@fyf.org.uk

Receipt enclosed



12th April 2017

Receipt

Details of donation:

This is to confirm that £5,000 was received from The Sandhu Charitable Foundation (registered number 1114236) in support of Find Your Feet's work in India.